

Read and listen to the text below. Answer the questions that follow.

In many cultures, elephants are seen as a symbol of wisdom and are known for having an excellent memory. They have the largest brains of all land animals and their intelligence is evident in their ability to learn, use tools and even in their sense of humour. They are very social animals and although they live in herds, they spend their lives in pairs devoted to a best friend. These friendships between elephants are well-known, but in an elephant sanctuary in the United States, an unusual friendship blossomed.

Tarra, an Asian elephant, chose Bella, a dog, as her best friend. The odd pair loved spending all their time together, eating, sleeping and playing. Then one day, Bella had an accident. For the entire three weeks it took her to recover, Tarra waited outside the sanctuary office. She was free to wander the 2200 acres but she was loyal to her friend and chose to wait for her to get better. It just shows us how animals don't consider differences when they choose their friends.

A. Match the following words with the correct meaning in Malay

Wisdom
Evident
Ability
Tools
Humour
Herds
Devoted
Well-known
Sanctuary
Unusual
Blossom
Odd
Recover
Wander
Consider

Tempat perlindungan
Kumpulan
Setia
Ganjil
Terbukti
Kelucuan
Tidak biasa
Merayau-rayau
Keupayaan
Pertimbangkan
Berbunga
Peralatan
Pulih
Kebijaksanaan
Terkenal

B. Answer the following questions based on the passage above.

1. How do elephants use their intelligence?

2. What evidence show elephants are loyal animals?

3. Who is Tarra's best friend?

4. How do Tarra spend time together with Bella?

5. How long did it take for Bells to recover?

6. In your opinion, why do you think Tarra waited outside the sanctuary office and did not wander around off?
